Year 5&6 Flip Learning Week 6

Next week, we will be learning about division. Have a look at the videos on the White Rose website:

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-6/week-6-number-addition-subtraction-multiplication-division/ 

Watch the videos and have a practice of the division method shown in the video so you are ready for learning next week.
